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WEEKLY INFORMATION
Next Friday is official Enrollment Day!!! This is very
important to Wilbur and has a part in the amount of
funding we get for our building!  If 97% or more of our
students are here next Friday we will celebrate
September 23rd with a pajama day!  Please do
everything in your power to get your students to
school this day!  

STUDENT INFO
Students may enter the building starting at 7:30am

Students must put cell phones in locker if they are
seen they will be taken.

Students must have a school ID on at all times.

District Football
Games

Intervention moves have officially been made.
Please review your child’s schedule through
ParentVue to see if their schedule has been
effected by these moves. If you have questions
about why your student was moved please reach
out to their Math or ELA teachers regarding their
Fastbridge scores. There will be two more rounds
of testing and schedule moves as the year goes on. 

Lost and found link: https://tinyurl.com/yc7bnvrn

Sarah Elsen-Snow
selsensnow@usd259.net

Erika Cooper
ecarrillo1@usd259.net

Wilbur Middle School
340 N. Tyler

Wichita, KS 67212
316-973-1100

Attendance is
Important!

We need your help!  Wilbur has
set a goal to increase our average
daily attendance from 88.21% to
91.85% this year!  Please call us if

you need help with this!

Any student attending  a district
football game will not be allowed to

enter without an adult.

Kona Ice
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October 22nd will be this year’s Immunization Exclusion Day. If
your student needs immunizations emails have been sent out. 

If you need to contact me the best method is through email.

There has also been a change to the COVID/Flu/Illness protocols. If
a student has tested positive for COVID/FLU or has been kept
home due to fever (100.4 or higher), the student may return to
school after being fever free for 24 hours without the use of fever
reducing medications and they feel well enough to return to
school. 

PTO News and Dates

September 18-Chipotle Night
September 30-PTO Meeting 5:30 in Library

School drop off and pick up!
Parents, our students' safety is our top priority! When dropping
your students off in circle drive during the morning, we will have
two lanes running, the first lane being the inner right lane and
the middle lane. These lanes need to be moving continuously. If
you cannot quickly drop your student off, please pull all the way
through to the parking lot and park. Please be mindful of
students exiting cars.

After school pickup, we can only have one lane filled. The
middle and outer lanes must not have cars in them. This is for
traffic to continue to the parking lot to park and pick up kids.
If you are exiting on Tyler, you must only turn right. If these
two rules are not being followed, we will have law
enforcement out to ticket. You may also park in the back of
the building, not blocking the bus circle, or on Second Street
or in neighborhood streets. You may not park across the
street at the dentist, McDonald's, or Braum's. They will be
contacting law enforcement as well.

Upcoming Dates:
September 19 Cross Country @ Heights
September 24 Cross Country @ Cessna
September 25 Volleyball @ Gordon Parks
September 30 Volleyball @ Marshall 

Administration:
Stephanie Uffendell- Principal
suffendell@usd259.net

Tonya Ringle-Assistant Principal 
6th grade A-L and 8th grade
Tringle@usd259.net

Kevin Steiner-Assistant Principal 
6th grade M-Z and 7th grade
Ksteiner@usd259.et

Jenniffer Lanterman 
Jlanterman@usd259.net


